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Micheal Bodmer

From: Debbie McDowell
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 10:59 AM
To: Micheal Bodmer; Heather Faust
Subject: RE: 4-1-24 Commission Minutes

Great job capturing the discussion points during this workshop.   I found only a few items you may want to consider including in the 
minutes.   
 
 
 
Missing 2:17 -- timeline, road rehabilitation costs, plan if voters say no to referendum,  future EOC Budget amendment, Surtax IV 
project review, potential project cuts, and cutting future surtax projects in half (at the 3:15mark). 
 
 
Thanks Debbie 
 

From: Micheal Bodmer <mbodmer@northportfl.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 3:09 PM 
To: Phil Stokes <pstokes@northportfl.gov>; Pete Emrich <pemrich@northportfl.gov>; Debbie McDowell 
<dmcdowell@northportfl.gov>; Barbara Langdon <blangdon@northportfl.gov>; Alice White <awhite@northportfl.gov> 
Cc: Heather Faust <hfaust@northportfl.gov>; Matthew Powell <mpowell@northportfl.gov> 
Subject: 4-1-24 Commission Minutes 
 
Good afternoon Commissioners, 
 
Attached are the draft minutes for the above meeting for your review, please send all recommendations by April 17, 
2024. Thank you and have a great day! 
 
 

 
 

Micheal Bodmer 

Board Specialist II 

4970 City Hall Blvd., North Port, FL 34286 

Office: 941-429-7061 
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